Wylcwm St Surgery PPG
Date: Tues Sept 6th ,2016.    Venue: Wylcwm St Surgery
Present. K Plant, C Plant, S Lewis,  C Keefe, C Rosenthal,  M Harding, T Sharp, J Roberts, G Pritchard
1. Apologies -  M A Holborrow, S Taylor, C Didlick, R Jamil.
2. Minutes & Matters Arising -  

NAPP:  KP still to investigate access to NAPP website.

Flu vaccination:  SL reported that automated calls have gone out, courtesy the vaccine supplier, and have led to quick uptake.  KP suggested leafleting at Community market, plus table promoting PPG.
SL also reported that warfarin testing clinics will start soon.

Website:  KP had noted that there was no explanation of what PPG means.  JR suggested names of PPG members should be published.  Those present all happy to have names published and possibly other relevant information.  All to email SL with guidance on what information they want published.
Information on pharmacy services:  RJ not present so this item held over to next meeting.

CR proposed acceptance of minutes, MH seconded.

3. Practice Manager’s Feedback – 
Meadows Practice: SL reported on meeting re Meadows Practice, which is set to close at end of year.  Present patients will be invited to attend Clun Surgery.   SL observed that there had been a steady drift of patients to Wylcwm St Practice .  LHB has offered support if numbers require it.

Car Park Sign:  SL asked for ideas re a new sign at the gate indicating parking is private and for patients during consultation only.   JR felt that repainting of park bays would improve tidy parking.  Ideas re sign wording to SL.  
4. Patient Questionnaire – 
CR, having reviewed sample questionnaires, asked what the PPG wants to know and what is to be done with information gathered.  SL felt it would provide benchmark information and KP felt that it would allow us to identify areas of concern.  SL has gone through the GPAQ questionnaire selecting most useful questions.  Additional areas identified were 

· use of the practice website

· accessibility of building

· how practice deals with bereavement (though giving a “don’t wish to answer” option.

· Mental health provisions

KP asked for a coordinator to take this forward.  MH offered to take on role and committee members were invited to email MH questions or scan annotated pages from samples previously distributed, such as the GPAQ.

Suggestion Box:  KP suggested that the box could include  positive wording such as  compliments in addition to suggestions and asked whether it had pen and pad.  SL replied that it had.   CR suggested it be moved to by the magazines.  CR to word a sign to put with the box.
5. Access to building/ Disability Powys – 
No information has been received on access issue.  KP to email RN for update.

 CR reported that Disability Powys are unable to assist but will continue to seek quotes for making existing doors automatic.  SL agreed that there is no funding available at this time for disability access – nor any legal requirement in an existing building.  KP to contact RJ to see what she has achieved.
6.  Signage - 
JR has emailed outcomes from Tom Mosler’s visit to SL in Word form.
7. Practice website/ Info re pharmacy services

Discussion of information on Boots pharmacy services to be held over to next meeting as RJ absent.   Availability of free flu vaccinations for eligible patients at Boots was noted. 

8. Complaints/ Compliments Procedure

KP asked whether complaints/ compliments procedure is clear.  GP responded that there is a protocol for reception staff and there is the suggestions box in the waiting room.

9. AOB

JR interested in doing an antibiotics resistance poster project at the primary school art club, with an introductory brief talk on the subject.  A flu vaccination one was also discussed.
10. Next meeting -  
Tuesday Nov 8th at 6.30pm
